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ANNUAL LEAVE

Kaye will be on annual leave for the first
2 weeks of March so please bear with us
during this time. Vicki will be in to
cover Kaye's hours as well as her usual
working hours. Please bear in mind we
will be limited on appointments so if
you know you would like an
appointment during this time, please
book in plenty of time.

CHRISTMAS PARTY

We finally got round to having our
Harmony Christmas party. We hopped
on the train to Salisbury for the day and
enjoyed the most delicious afternoon
tea, along with a few cocktails!

A well deserved treat for us all after a
very busy Christmas.
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JANE IREDALE UPDATE

Due to changing business conditions,
we have been informed by the iiaa that
they will no longer be stocking Jane
Iredale Make Up.

As yet, we don't know how this will
affect us and whether we will be able
to continue stocking Jane Iredale Make ~
Up. We will be placing an order for all
those items that we know you love, so {
please let us know if there is anything « als
you need. ’,f
We will update you on this as and when
we know more.

REFRESHER TRAINING

Over the next few months Kaye and
Vicki will be refreshing their training
and furthering their knowledge in
Environ Skincare and the Advanced
Nutrition Programme.




